
15th October marked the first day of the workshop conducted by the coordinator Dr..Sharda 

Gangwar (HoD, BBA Department), Faculty of Commerce of I.E.H.E , Bhopal concerned with the 

practical aspects of using an accounting software 'Tally Prime' for the first year students. 

                    
 

 

The objective of the workshop was to introduce the students to the world of accounting keeping 

in mind the practical knowledge of the softwares used by businesses to maintain their accounts. 

                   
 

The workshop was conducted by CA Megha Tripathi who with all her efforts made the students 

learn about the use of Tally Prime. At first, she told the students about the usage and practical 

requirements of software and then continued with making them learn about drafting ledger 

accounts in it.  



               
 

 

The workshop was a success and ended with students learning the use of software through the 

use of ICT in teaching methods adopted by the institute. 

 

 


